
 

 

 
 

Friday 10th May 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sunshine and Sunflowers 
 
As part of our new mini unit ‘Sunshine and Sunflowers’ we will be learning all about 
keeping healthy, including making healthy choices about what we eat and drink. Part 
of this will be to design and make our own real fruit ice lollies. All the ingredients for 
the ice lollies activity will be provided by school. We will be making our real fruit ice 
lollies on Tuesday 21st May. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £1 would help to cover our costs and would be greatly 
appreciated. Please send the money to your child’s class teacher in a small envelope 
with your child’s name on.  
 
We will consult Health Care Plans to confirm any allergies. If your child has any 
allergies and you have not completed a Health Care Plan, please get in touch as soon 
as possible.  
 
Many thanks. 
EYFS team 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Child’s Name _________________________________Class__________________ 
 
I give consent for my child to complete the real fruit ice lollies activity.  
 
Signed __________________________Print _______________________________ 
 
 
 


